

10th January 2025 - Weekly Newsletter

Welcome Back!

It has been wonderful to see all our students back in school after the Christmas break! The excitement and energy in the classrooms have been wonderful. We've thoroughly enjoyed hearing about all the fun and special moments the children experienced over the festive period. From family gatherings to holiday adventures, it's clear that everyone had a joyful time.

The children have settled back in seamlessly, and it's fantastic to see them already engaging in their learning with enthusiasm. We are looking forward to another term filled with growth, learning, and lots of fun!

Thank You for Your Patience

We would like to thank all parents for their patience during collection times this week. The ice and snow have caused some disruption, and we appreciate everyone following the guidance we've shared. Your cooperation has helped ensure the safety of all involved. Thank you for your continued support.

Class 2's Letter

This week, I received a lovely letter from Class 2. They kindly asked if we could have the "animals" back in school sometime, recalling the exciting visit we had from the zoo lab, where we saw spiders, tortoises, and other fascinating creatures. I promised the class I would look into arranging another visit, and I'm excited to say that I'm working on making it happen! Stay tuned for more updates — it looks like we may have some new animal friends in school soon!

Congratulations to this week's achievers:

Awards for week ending 10-01-2025

	Kindness	Pupil of the week	Learner of the week
Class	Ellis-Matthew	Jaxon	Luca-Thomas
1	Bannister	Haygarth	McGuinness
Class	Ava	Leia	Danny
2	Hammond	Lynch	Dunn
Class	Harvey-Collin	Sophia	Eliza
3	Anderson	Topping	Smith
Class	Cohen	Sophie	Rhaegar
4	McPherson	Laycock	Tavadya
Class	Denzel	Harry	Murphy
5	Dickson	Lidster	Sumpton
Class	Jax	Ailsa	Jesse
6	Middlemas	Haley	Fraser

Attendance

Classes attendance this week:

1st Class 6	99%	2 nd Class 4	99%
3 rd Class 1	98%	4 th Class 5	96%
5 th Class 2	94%	6 th Class 3	93%

*** Whole School – 96.9% **

Lucky Reading Stars

Reuben Nixon	Grace Daley
Tommy Sowerby	Polly Brunskill
Ava Hammond	Elijah Walton
Arlo Dawson	Henry Roe
Bella Hawkins	Sophie Laycock
Delilah Jensen	George McCluskey
Arealia Carr	Sienna Gooch
Imogen Jameson	Cleo Wright
Ailsa Haley	Rudy Wanless

Children should be in school by 9am. When pupils are later than this, they miss their morning mark and more importantly their learning.

Looking ahead

Thursday 16th January Thursday 16th January Thursday 23rd January Monday 27th January

- Year 1 Multi-skills club starts (pick-up 4.15pm parents informed if your child has a place)
- Well-being club starts (pick-up 4.15pm parents informed if your child has a place)
- Adam Bushnell (author) visiting whole school
- Chinese New Year celebrations being in school